
In an effort to mitigate the environmentally damaging effects of plastics, UCLA is moving towards 
eliminating all single-use plastics related to foodware across campus. We highly encourage 
students, staff, and faculty to utilize the resources below and help us achieve a plastic-free campus.

The following campus locations and events  
are required to comply by the policy:
• Foodservice Facilities 
	 (dining halls, campus restaurants, etc.)
• Retail and Convenience Stores
• Vending Machines
• Fundraisers
• Conferences
• Meetings
• Catering
• Events
• Offices
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Visit www.sustain.ucla.edu/single-use-
plastic-policy/ for details on the UCLA 
Single-Use Plastics Policy and resources 
to help you transition away from harmful 
plastics. 

See plastic that doesn’t belong?  
Let us know!  
https://tinyurl.com/PlasticAtUCLA

Alternatives to plastics can be purchased 
through UCLA Coffee Services.

UCLA IS GOING 
PLASTIC-FREE

WE NEED YOUR HELP!
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https://luskin.ucla.edu/ucla-study-on-plastic-waste-in-l-a-county-will-inform-ordinance
https://www.sustain.ucla.edu/single-use-plastic-policy/
https://www.sustain.ucla.edu/single-use-plastic-policy/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdSD3aZo68PibsLmLha6jDNHr4LDKgLWASFj4DwdB6bVYke4Q/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/UCLASustainability/

